
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Circle Time 

Calendar & Jobs 
Story: Rainbow Fish 
 
What lesson did he 
learn by sharing with 
others? 

Calendar & Jobs 
Story: Limu the Blue 
Turtle (a Hawaiian Tale) 
What animals live 
only on tropical 
islands? Why? 

Calendar & Jobs 
Story: Learning to 
Surf  (a West Indies 

Story) 
Where is the 
equator?  

Calendar & Jobs 
Story: Too Many 
Mangoes 
 
Why are these places 
warmer than others? 

Calendar & Jobs 
Story: Legend of the 
Laughing Gecko 
(a Hawaiian Tale) 

How did the Islands 
get there? 

 
 
Science & 
Sensory 

We will be looking at 
a map of the world 
to see where the 
equator is and what 
islands are close to 
it. 

 
Make a rainbow! We 
will conduct a science 
experiment with color 
mixing. 

Sorting Shells! 
By size, type, color & 
weight. Where does 
that animal live? We 
will sort them by 
habitat. 

 
Graphing! We will 
graph our favorite 
fruits. 

We will make a 
‘volcano’ explode in 
the woods! Why does 
this happen? What is a 
real volcano? 
(Weather permitting) 

 
 
Arts & Crafts 

 
Easel Painting! 
 
Sand & Shell Art! 

 
Easel Painting! 
 
We will print shell 
‘fossils’ to paint and 
take home. 

 
Easel Painting! 
 
Flower petal collage! 

 
Easel Painting! 
 
Sand & Shell Art! 

 
Easel Painting! 
 
We will print shell 
‘fossils’ to paint and 
take home. 

 
 
Music & 
Games 

Calendar Song 
(learning the days of 
the week) 
 
Sensory Table: SAND 
& Shells 

Slippery Fish!  
What fish can we 
name? 
Beach ball bounce! 
How long can we 
keep it in the air? 

Calendar Song 
(learning the days of 
the week) 
Beach ball bounce! 
How long can we 
keep it in the air? 

Calendar Song 
(learning the days of 
the week) 
Slippery Fish!  
What fish can we 
name? 

 
 
Beach ball bounce! 
How long can we keep 
it in the air? 

 
 
Extra Special 

Weekly Goal: To gain 

an understanding of 
how big our world is 
and to learn how our 
culture is the same 
and/or different from 
Island cultures. 

 
Ms. Katy will bring in 
some of her tropical 
butterflies to look at. 

We will be tasting 
tropical fruits! 
Bananas, mangos, 
coconut, custard 
apples, papaya & 
dragon fruit. 

If you have a special 
story or pictures 
from any of the 
tropical Islands we 
would love to see 
them this week! 

Sharing Circle! Wed., 
Thurs. & Fri. 
Bring in something 
special to share! 
(remember no 
weapons) 

Stargazers! Ms. Katy & Ms. Luda 
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